

Administration communale de Leudelange

5, Place des Martyrs T. 37 92 92-1 L-3361 Leudelange www.leudelange.lu

F. 37 92 92-219 commune@leudelange.lu

Leudelange, 16th February 2024

Ref.: 24/0143/NG File handled by Nelly Greisch

To the parents of pupils of cycle 1 précoce 2024-25

Dear parents,

We have the honour to send you the enrolment form for basic education classes, cycle 1 précoce, which will be organised in Leudelange during the 2024-25 school year.

Children born between 01.09.2020 and 31.08.2021 are eligible for cycle 1 précoce for the start of the 2024-25 school year.

As the courses are optional, your child will not be obliged to attend them for the whole week, but he or she will still have to attend classes for at least five half-days.

However, it is important to adopt a certain, preferably regular, school rhythm.

Please ensure that your child is toilet-trained by the time he or she starts school.

Your child will also be able to use the services of the Maison Relais (see attached letter) and the school bus service.

If you are interested, we would be grateful if you could return the completed and signed enrolment form by the 8th of March 2024 at the latest to the school service of the Commune of Leudelange.

Registrations received after this date will only be accepted if places are still available and will be placed on a waiting list.

Contact person : Mrs Nelly Greisch, 🕾 37 92 92 207 / 🖶 37 92 92 209 ecole@leudelange.lu

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

The Secretary

Marc Thill

The Mayor

Lou Linster